
 

 
 

CAPITOLA FINANCE 
ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 
Capitola Finance Advisory Committee 

meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, July 16, 2013 is CANCELED. 

 

The next meeting to be held is  
 scheduled for 

Tuesday, August 20, 2013 
at 6 p.m. at 

420 Capitola Avenue, Capitola, CA. 
In the Council Chambers 

 
POSTED:  7/8/13     ____________________ 
           Tori Hannah, 
      Finance Director 


